
 

 

Cattaraugus County Department of Social Services 
will be conducting an informational meeting for all 

those who are interested in gaining more 
information on the Foster Care program. The 
meeting is scheduled for January 28th at the 

Cattaraugus County Building (1 Leo Moss Drive, 
Olean NY) at 6:00pm. Please contact Melissa Frary 
(716-701-3692) or Shannon Hover (716-701-3572) 

with any questions. 


